NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop 0il Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary
Yates Petroleum Corporation June 12, 2006
105 S. 4" Street
Artesia, NM 88210

ATTN: Environmental Department
Reference: State AU 001 Battery D-36-18s-25¢- APL: 30-015-10828

Operator,

A work plan proposal for remediation of a release of produced fluids that occurred at the above referenced site was received
April 20, 2006. The New Mexico Qil Conservation Division District 2 Office (OCD) in a letter dated June 5, 2006 approved
the proposal, with stipulations.

Please have site ready for confirmation sampling no later than July 12, 2006.

Sincerely,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

1301 W, Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210

(505) 748-1283 Ext. 108
(505) 626-0857
Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us
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